[bookmark: _GoBack]Tallatoona Community Action Partnership, Inc. Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP) Cooling Assistance: Beginning April 1, 2020 at 8:30am, Tallatoona will begin accepting appointments for the LIHEAP cooling program for Senior Households 65 & older and Homebound Households. Appointments for the General Public will be accepted beginning May 1, 2020 at 8:30am. Paulding County residents can schedule an appointment visit their website at www.tallatoonacap.org and click BookNow, or call 770-817-4666, extension 8.
IMPORTANT NOTICE: Due to health and safety concerns related to COVID 19, appointments for assistance will be completed remotely by telephone.
		 COVID-19 Resources
 
Ongoing COVID-19 Updates and Resources from the Collaborative
For your convenience, we have built an extensive list of resources for the upcoming weeks as we all adjust to our new normal. Click here to visit our page, complete with Mental Health, Food, Education, and other community based resources
 
Families First Coronavirus Response Act: New Family Leave and Sick Leave Obligations for Employers Signed into Law
The Families First Coronavirus Response Act (the “Act”) was signed into law on March 18, 2020 and goes into effect on April 2, 2020. This law is a financial aid package intended to address the Coronavirus outbreak. See this new Legal Alert for more information.
 
Loans Under The CARES Act: The Paycheck Protection Program
There are two main ways your nonprofit can get cash now that the CARES Act is law. The first is the Small Business Administration’s (SBA) Economic Injury Disaster Loans (EIDLs) are the first line of support. This is the first time a virus or pandemic event has been defined as a disaster. Because of this declaration, businesses in every state and territory are now eligible to apply for EIDLs. Borrowers can receive $10,000 in an emergency grant cash advance that can be forgiven if spent on paid leave, maintaining payroll, increased costs due to supply chain disruption, mortgage or lease payments or repaying obligations that cannot be met due to revenue loss. For an expanded chart of the loan options available, click here.
 
The Application Form is now live. For a recording of the "Federal Coronavirus Relief Bills" webinar hosted by the National Council of Nonprofits, click HERE. 





 
		Apply for Food Stamp and Medicaid Benefits
Visit: gateway.ga.gov (verification documents can also be uploaded and case status info is available for all benefits)
 
Download an Application:
V﻿isit: dfcs.georgia.gov/services
 
Electronic Benefits Transfer (EBT)
Visit: connectebt.com/gaebtclient
Call: 888-421-3281 for updates
 





Temporarily or Permanently Unemployed?
Go to https://www.pauldingchamber.org; 455 Jimmy Campbell Pkwy Dallas, Ga 30132 or contact the Georgia Department of Labor https://dol.georgia.gov 


The Cobb Chamber has released an extensive list of companies hiring in our area for temporary or permanent work due to the increased demand taking place during the COVID-19 crisis. Click here for the full list

		For those without internet access 
 
You can contact the DFCS Customer Contact Center (877-423-4746) for additional information or to request a paper application. Once completed, applications and any required verification can be mailed back to your local county DFCS office. 
 
County office locations are available online HERE. 






